
Did You Know Our OMBUDS Training Are Now Eligible for Adventure2 Points? 
 
This semester, the Peer Advocacy and Policy Committee is working with the OMBUDS 
office to continue offering a variety of sessions. We have two left this semester: Conflict 
Management and Ethical Leadership. The Conflict Management session is on March 26th 
from 9-11 am, and the sign-up can be found on Workday Learning. The Ethical Leadership 
session is on April 25th from 9-10:30 am; the sign-up can also be found on Workday 
Learning. Both sessions are almost at capacity, so sign up quickly or get added to the 
waitlist!  
 
For those who attend and complete each training course, you’ll receive 50 Adventure2 
points to help you advance through the levels.  
 
If you don’t have an Adventure2 profile, it’s not too late to start! Sign up, take the initial 
assessment, and advance to level 2 quickly! 


